
KITA-NET Bonn 
The parents' portal of the  

Federal City of Bonn

Help

If you have any questions or need  
assistance, please contact the  
Family Office of the Federal City of Bonn
Thomas-Mann-Str. 2-4
53111 Bonn
Phone: 0228 – 77 40 70 
E-mail: familienbuero@bonn.de 

Links

●	 Parents' portal
		 www.kita-net.bonn.de

●	 Netzwerk Kindertagespflege Bonn
	 www.netzwerk-kindertagespflege-bonn.de

●	 Family Office
	 www.bonn.de/familienbuero
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KITA-NET Bonn

The parents' portal offers you the opportunity to find 
out about all publicly funded places in day-care centres 
and in child day care (KTP) in the city area of Bonn. You 
can register your requirements for a care place online 
and apply to the selected day-care centres and/or the 
Netzwerk Kindertagespflege Bonn.

Parents' portal

For an online application, create your own user account 
in the parents' portal.

The portal offers you the following possibilities:
● 	 Apply to several day-care centres
●	 Register your requirements in the KTP with 

the Netzwerk Kindertagespflege Bonn 
●	 Change your applications at any time
●	 An overview of your registrations
●	 Information on the current processing  

status of your registrations
●	 The binding acceptance of care offer confirmations

With your smartphone, tablet or PC, you have access 
to your applications, announcements and cancellations 
anywhere and anytime.

Procedure

The program shows you the available services and  
you can now start to reserve your child's place in the 
relevant institutions.

You will be kept informed at all times about your child's 
status on the waiting list of a care offer via the parents' 
portal. If you are looking for a place in the KTP, it is 
also necessary to get in touch with the Netzwerk 
Kindertagespflege.

If a free space is available in the day-care centre, this will 
be indicated by the confirmation of a day-care centre  
in the parents' portal. Confirmations for the start of the 
nursery year (1 August) are not issued before February 
of the same year.

You must accept any confirmations for a care place 
within 14 days. Otherwise, the acceptance will be auto-
matically converted into a cancellation.

If you bindingly accept a confirmation, all applica-
tions for this child in the other care institutions will be 
cancelled. Of course, the online procedure does not  
replace the making of personal acquaintances in the 
day-care centre and the KTP. The responsible persons 
will inform you when and how this can take place.


